
Hospitality Donations Needed (breakfast) for 
 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
 

Regional Training on July 8-16 
 
 

Help support those persons who have stepped up to the Catechesis of 
the Good Shepherd Formation by donating food to keep them going! 
Items needed are either in the ‘breakfast’ or ‘snack’ category.  
Here are some suggestions:  
 
● muffins (regular or gluten free)  
● juice  
● hardboiled eggs  
● trail mix  
● yogurt  
● crackers (regular or gluten free)  
● cheese  
● cookies  
● (something creative from your garden or kitchen…)  

 

THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH!  
 

WHERE TO DROP OFF 

Parish Center weekdays from 8:00-3:00 or contact Amy to 
arrange delivery/pickup   
 

atrium@saintpats.org  
253-383-2783 ext. 4112  


